
Monday 6/24/24 8:38 AM 
 
Hi Clerks 
 
The Solid Waste & Recycling Agreement is due to expire at the end of the year and will need to be re-
signed. The agreement is being re-written. It is not expected to have any substantial changes. The 
changes will reflect the fact that Winnebago County only operates a transfer station and not a landfill. 
 
In July I plan to attend the following town board meetings: 
Winchester - July 1 
Clayton - July 3 
Wolf River - July 22 
 
Howie 
 
Howard Miller 
Supervisor District 36 
Ph: (920) 427-6423 
 


